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From the Head Teacher  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the final half term of the 
academic year—we’re having some lovely 
weather , let’s hope it continues!  When the 
sun is shining, please make sure that you send 
your children in a sun hat for when they are 
outside and apply some sun cream before they 
come to school.  It is also essential that pupils 
stay hydrated— please send a water bottle 
labelled with their name for throughout the 
day.   We have school water bottles available 
at the front office for £3.   
 
Please remember that our Covid restrictions 
are still in place, we must continue to be cau-
tious until we as a school are advised other-
wise.  The one way system, distancing and 
wearing of masks whilst on the premises are 
still in place.  We thank you for your continued 
support in this, we understand these  are    
difficult times and appreciate everyone    
working together to keep our school           
community as safe as we can.  
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 

 
 

 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Book Fair 
From Thursday 10th – Wednesday 16th 
June 2021, pupils will be able to visit 
the book fair and explore the fantastic range 
of books    available. Due to Covid restrictions, 
parents will  be unable to visit after school as 
we have    previously done before.   The school 
book fair is the perfect opportunity to buy age 
appropriate books for a discounted price.  
For every book that pupils buy, the school 
are rewarded with books of the same value!  
You can purchase books in 2 ways: 
1. Complete the order form we sent home  
2. Circle you choices in the booklet we 

sent home 
 
All order forms must be returned to school 
by Tuesday 15th June along with the correct 
money for the books.  .  
 
Remember PRIZES can be won, a free entry 
into the prize draw every time you buy a book. 
 

School Photos 
 

Just a quick reminder: Lets look 
our best for the school photos 
on 17th June 2021. 

 
Full school uniform should be worn, but make 
sure it is clean and tidy. After all these are 
the photos your parents will treasure so make 
sure you look your very, very best! 

Attendance Race 
 

Last half term winners are: 
 

1st place Year 6 Mr Caldwell’s Class     
2nd place Year 2 Miss Emin’s Class 

3rd place Year1  Miss Harris’s Class 
 

Well done to you all! This was a very 
close race and the leaders were split by 
just one point so we had to look at the 
number of time pupils arrive late to 
school to make the final placings. 
 
Children it’s up to you, come to school  
every day, on time, to ensure your class 
achieves 100%  attendance! 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 
 

 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 
2021. 
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Remember you can contact us  
 via the schools  

e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Collection of Pupils 
 

Please remember that if someone else is to 
collect your child for you -you MUST inform 
the school office and give the details of who 
will be collecting them.   The person collect-
ing your child MUST know the password in 
order to collect them from their classroom.  
 
Ensure the  password is something other 
than your child’s name. 
 
Any changes MUST be authorised by school 


